
 
Year 1/2 Medium Term Plan 

Spring 2 
 

Week  English 
Read, Write Inc 

Maths 
Essential Maths 

Science 
Snap Science 

Computing 
Switched On 
Computing 

History 
Rising Stars 

Art & Design 
Kapow 

RE 
Discovery RE 

PSHE 
Jigsaw 

Music 
Kapow 

1 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Subtraction  
 
Focus: Regrouping, 
strategy choices and 
problem solving  

Unit: Seasons / 
plants 
 
Focus: To observe 
how leaves change 
across the year.  

Unit: We are 
detectives  
 
Focus: To explore a 
dataset and 
understand the 
structure of data. 

Unit The Greatest 
Explorers 
 
Focus To learn 
about what 
explorers did in 
history and do now, 
and explain their 
achievements. 

Unit Sculptures & 
Collages (Y1) 
Theme: living things 
 
Focus  
• To create a pattern 
from clay 
 
 

Unit Easter - Palm 
Sunday Christiantiy 
 
Focus- To discuss 
what preparations 
need to be done if a 
member of the royal 
family came to visit. 

Unit Healthy Me (Yr1) 
 
Focus: to understand 
the difference between 
being healthy and 
unhealthy, and know 
some ways to keep 
ourselves healthy 
 

Unit Classical music, 
dynamics and tempo: 
Animals 
 
 

Resources      Clay     

2 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Subtraction  
 
Focus: Regrouping, 
strategy choices and 
problem solving  

Unit: Seasons / 
plants 
 
Focus: To explore 
whether all trees lose 
their leaves in winter 
and grow new ones 
in spring.  
 

Unit: We are 
detectives  
 
Focus To explore a 
dataset as virtual 
cards in Popplet. 

Unit The Greatest 
Explorers 
 
Focus To learn 
about the life of Ibn 
Battuta and why his 
travels are 
important. 

Unit Sculptures & 
Collages (Y1) 
Theme: living things 
 
Focus To create a 3D 
model of a creature 

Unit Easter - Palm 
Sunday Christiantiy 
 
Focus- To understand 
the Easter story. 

Unit Healthy Me (Yr1) 
 
Focus:  to know how to 
make healthy lifestyle 
choices 
 
 

Unit Classical music, 
dynamics and tempo: 
Animals 
 
 

Resources          

3 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Multiplication  
 
 

Unit: Plants 
 
Focus: To investigate 
what flowers we find 
during different 
seasons 

Unit: We are 
detectives  
 
Focus 
To create a tree for 
identification of data. 

Unit The Greatest 
Explorers 
 
Focus to learn 
about Captain 
Cook’s 
achievements, and 
why there are 
differing views 
about him 
deserving the title of 
a great explorer. 
 

Unit Sculptures & 
Collages (Y1) 
Theme: living things 
 
Focus To make a 3D 
sculpture 

Unit Easter - Palm 
Sunday Christiantiy 
 
Focus- To create a 
palm leave and 
explain how they 
would welcome Jesus 
if he came to school 

Unit Healthy Me (Yr1) 
 
Focus: to know how to 
keep ourselves clean 
and healthy, and 
understand how germs 
cause disease/illness 
 
to know that all  
household products 
including medicines 
can be harmful if not 
used properly 

Unit Classical music, 
dynamics and tempo: 
Animals 
 
 

Resources          



 
Year 1/2 Medium Term Plan 
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4 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Multiplication 
 
 

Unit: Plants 
 
Focus: To observe 
and report how 
plants grow and 
change over time 

Unit: We are 
detectives  
 
Focus To input data 
into an online form in 
order to create a 
table 

Unit The Greatest 
Explorers 
 
Focus To 
understand why 
Roald Amundsen 
reached the South 
Pole before Captain 
Scott. 

Unit Sculptures & 
Collages (Y1) 
Theme: living things 
 
Focus To plan and 
create a sculpture as 
a class 

Unit Easter - Palm 
Sunday Christiantiy 
 
 
Focus: To react Jesus 
arrival on Palm 
Sunday 

Unit Healthy Me (Yr1) 
 
Focus: To understand 
that medicines can 
help if we feel poorly 
and to know how to 
use them safely 
 
 

Unit Classical music, 
dynamics and tempo: 
Animals 
 
 

Resources          

5 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Doubling and 
halving 

Unit; Plants 
 
Focus: To know what 
we can make with 
the food that we 
have grown. 

Unit: We are 
detectives  
 
Focus To create filters 
to identify subsets of 
the data. 

Unit The Greatest 
Explorers 
 
Focus To know and 
understand Sunita 
Williams’ 
achievements as an 
explorer. 

Unit Sculptures & 
Collages (Y1) 
Theme: living things 
 
Focus • To paint our 
class sculpture 

Unit Easter - Palm 
Sunday Christiantiy 
 
 
Focus: to draw a 
picture of someone 
you really 
admire/respect i.e. 
someone 
you would welcome in 
a big way if they 
visited.  
 

Unit Healthy Me (Yr1) 
 
Focus: to know how to 
keep safe when 
crossing the road, and 
about people who can 
help us to stay safe 
 

Unit Classical music, 
dynamics and tempo: 
Animals 
 
 

Resources          

6    Unit: We are 
detectives  
 
Focus To search the 
spreadsheet database 
to solve clues about 
the pirates 

Unit The Greatest 
Explorers 
 
Focus To consider 
who is the greatest 
explorer, and be 
able to explain the 
reasons. 

  Unit Healthy Me (Yr1) 
 
Focus:  to understand 
why our body is 
amazing and can 
identify some ways to 
keep it safe and 
healthy 
 
 

 

Resources          


